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From:
Sent: 08 May 2025 19:20
To: Planning
Subject: App No 3/2025/0041

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Re: Proposed regularisation of changes of use of land and construction of 3 Stable Buildings @ 
Acrelands Farm, Sawley Road, Grindleton, Clitheroe. BB7 4QS.  

 
 

 
Date: 8th May 2025 
We are objecting to the change of use of the land and buildings at Acrelands Farm because there is 
only one mains water supply which feeds 7 properties and is through a pipe which is 3/4 alkathene.. 
When Acrelands runs water to the existing stables we have no water at all or very reduced. If the 
proposal went ahead we would not have any water for most of the day and there would not be a good 
enough build up of water to fill our storage tanks overnight. Before planning permission is given the 
water situation should be addressed. 
 
Thank you 

 




